SNAP No Interview Demonstration Governance Board

October 5, 2012
Attendees:

	Jenni Stevens – D16 APD
	Traci Queener – Modernization
	Michelle Anderson-Alberts – D5 SSP


	Marilyn Hansen – SNAP
	Belit Burke – SNAP
	Phally Nim – D2 SSP


	Dave Flock – D15 SSP
	Tiffany Hall – D15 SSP
	Robin Shultz – D16 SSP



	Stephanie Primacio – OCI
	Laura Cox – D15 SSP
	Melinda Compton – D3 AAA


	Heidi Wormwood – SNAP
	Dawn Myers – SNAP


	Kate Scott - SNAP

	Elizabeth Lindbloom – D5 SSP


	
	


Agenda:

Project overview

· Weekly conference calls are being conducted Wednesday mornings from 10 – 11

· Issues that come up during these conference calls will be brought to the governance board for decisions. This will be a standing agenda item.
· Mathematica is our evaluator for this project. The first months data is due to the SNAP team by Monday, October 8th.

· Information about the statistics will be shared with the Governance board in regards to the data that is being collected. This will be a standing agenda item.

General process overview

· Discussed one page handout

· One change will be made to –Transfers—the third bullet “phone” will be removed. To indicate that the branch will schedule an interview, and it will be left up to the branch to determine what type of interview.

· Discussion about EBT cards and separation of duties. With the new process branches are issuing cards to clients up front. There is concern that offices need to have one staff set up the case and then a different staff person issue the EBT card. This is a resource issue for many offices. Dawn and Marilyn will follow up with Tracy O’Donnell in Field Services. 

Per conversation with Tracy, it is allowed for the same staff person to set up the shell case and issue the card. It is not allowed for the same staff person to issue any benefits on the case. 
Proposed changes to the data collection spreadsheet

· It has been suggested that DHS should be gathering information about the pend rate in pilot and control offices. Three pilot districts are currently capturing this information (D16, D14 and D5). The group discussed that this information would be beneficial in determining the successfulness of this project. Dawn will add this to the spreadsheet at the request of the governance board.

Additional items discussed

· The group would like to add targeted reviews as a standing agenda item to this meeting. Dawn will put together some baseline data for the pilot offices using targeted reviews up to implementation (September). This information will be available for the next meeting.

· OFSET referrals were brought up during the meeting. There is concern about how this process is evolving, but most areas were unsure how this was going in their district. In preparation for the next meeting, managers will discuss the process with staff in their district to determine what issues need to be discussed. This will be added to the agenda for next month.

· Voters Registration was discussed, and question was asked how areas are meeting this requirement. District 15 reported that it is being addressed by the front desk as individuals come into the office.

Meeting Schedule

· It was determined that the meeting will be the first Friday of the month from 1:00 – 2:00

· The next meeting will be scheduled for: Friday, November 2 from 1 -2

